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I strongly reject the proposal that voting in Oregon should be in-person only. The 

mail-in voting protocol here for nearly 30 years has proven to be safe, secure, and 

successful. This measure seems to be an attempt to undermine voting rights. There 

is no reason to change a system that has been working well--and which has also 

been a model for much of the nation--for so many years. This is a waste of time and 

resources. Leave our voting alone.  

 

Thank you for your time, 

Sally Harris 


